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Docket No. 50-266
Docket No. 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. E. Link

Vice President

Nuclear Power
23] West Michigan Street - P370
Milwaukee, WI 53201

Dear Mr. Link:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. 7. J. Kozak of
this office on September 8-11, 1992. The inspection included a review of
authorized activities for your Point Beach Nuclear Plant. At the conclusion
of the inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your
staff identified in the enclosed report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective examination of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of
activities in progress.

No violations of NRC reguirements were identified during the course of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission’s regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Reoom.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

"Csigival otgnsd by ¥, Sneld®

William Snell, Chief
Radiological Controls Section

| Enclosure: Inspection Report
i No. 50-266/92019(DRSS);
| No. 50-301/92019(DRSS)

} See Attached Distribution
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Distribution:

cc w/enclosure:

G. J. Maxfield, Plant Manager

DCO/DCB (RIDS)
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Resident Inspector, RIII

Virgit Kanable, Chief
Boiler Section

Charles Thompson, Chairman
Wisconsin Public Service
Commis<ion

Robert M. Thompson, Administrator

Wl Div of Emergency Govt.
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